
The theme of the March 

meeting was for everyone to 

perform their best vanish.  

Our President Kim opened 

the meeting by doing her 

vanishing act and was never 

there.  Everyone else 

vanished just as well.  In all 

seriousness, we lost two 

members this month, lets not 

make it three.  Stay Healthy. 



 

For the Ring 96 June meeting 

we are going to hold a “swap 

meet.”  Why not clean out your 

closet and get rid of all those 

effects you knew you wanted to 

do, but never got around to?   

For $20 you can have a table to 

sell your wares and all the 

money you collect is yours!  

(Unless you choose to donate 

some of it back to the Ring.) 

You can even spotlight an 

effect or two by coming up to 

the front and demonstrating it 

for all to see. 

This will be an amazing and 

exciting evening, if we get two 

things. 

First we need you to come and 

staff a table of your material to 

sell.   Second we need people 

to come from far and wide with 

intentions to buy.  Imagine what 

will happen if we get one 

without the other?  That would 

make for a boring night indeed. 

So spread the word!, 

Bring them in, 

Show up with cash, 

And we all can all win! 

President:              Kim Hallinger         magicalkimba@gmail.com 

Vice President:       Paul Case             madmonsterparty@yahoo.com 

Treasurer:               Paul LaGreek        plml2k@verizon.net 

Secretary:                Cliff Gerstman       cliffg37@verizon.net 

Sgt.  At Arms:          Judy Case              madmonsterparty@yahoo.com 

Past President::           

Member At Large:   John Piercy            thinkonthis@msn.com 
 

Member At Large:   Chris Fleming         magi559@verizon.net 
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There is magic, but you have to be the magician. You have 
to make the magic happen. 

                                                                     - Sidney Sheldon  




